
Australia opens applications for prestigious Australia Awards Scholarships 
 
Filipino development leaders seeking to pursue a master’s degree in Australia can now apply for 
the 2023 intake of Australia Awards Scholarships – Australian Government’s prestigious 
postgraduate scholarship program for the next generation of global leaders for development.  
 
As part of the bilateral agreement between the Australian and the Philippine Governments, a 
key feature of the scholarship is the re-entry action plan (REAP), which allows Filipino scholars 
to apply their Australian education to projects that will contribute to positive change and 
development in the Philippines, upon their return. 
 
The scholarship covers the roundtrip travel, cost of living allowance, tuition fees and other fees 
such as health coverage and supplementary tutorial assistance. Upon return to the Philippines, 
Filipino scholars will be a part of the vibrant Australia Global Alumni community, allowing them 
to grow their professional network.  
 
Applications for the 2023 intake of Australia Awards Scholarships are open from 1 February to 
29 April 2021. Visit www.australiaawardsphilippines.org to know more and to apply for the 
program.  
 
 

 

http://www.australiaawardsphilippines.org/

